Subject: Planning application 2022/2334/A

Dear Sir Madam,

My name is Joir Benedeti and | am resident on flat 5, 74 Neal Street Wc2h 9pa. | am writing to you regarding the
planning application by Abandom Ship on 63 Neal Street Wc2h 9pj has put on.

This business has put an application for a Display Neon lettering to the fascia o the building. And | am writing to
OBJECT this application.

The neon display they HAVE already put on is in a bright red colour, which makes the street of Neal Street and our
residences extremely bright red at the night, and extremely uncomfortable for the eyes in our homes.

I don’t think this bright red neon display is appropriate for this area, which is a conservation area. Our bedrooms
window faces the street, and direct to this premises, and even though with curtain, still makes inside the bedroom
and our homes bright red colour.

| hope you take this in consideration and looking forward to hear from you.

Joir Benedeti
Flat 5

74 Neal Street
Wc2h 9pa



